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Our school will communicate 

with you and provide learning 

activities for your child to do at 

home, using our normal 

communication methods such as 

the school website, Skoolbag, 

Facebook, newsletters and 

emails.
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Parent responsibilities during remote learning

Provide support for your children by:

• establishing routines and expectations

• defining a space for your child to work in

• monitoring communications from teachers

• beginning and ending each day with a  check in

• taking an active role in helping your children 
process their learning

• encouraging physical activity

• checking in with your child to help them 
manage stress

• monitoring how much time your child spends 
online

• keeping your children social, yet set rules around 
their social media interactions.
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Student responsibilities during remote learning

Adjust these according to the age of your child:

• following a daily routine for learning

• identifying a safe, comfortable, quiet space for 
learning

• regularly monitoring communications from 
teachers

• doing their best work

• doing their best to meet timelines and 
commitments

• communicating with their teacher to seek help 
as different needs arise

• complying with the department’s student use of 
digital devices and online services policy

Wamberal Public School

https://policies.education.nsw.gov.au/policy-library/policies/pd-2020-0471
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Establishing routines and expectations

Support your child by:

• establishing routines and 

expectations from the start

• encouraging your child to follow the 

class timetable

• encouraging regular breaks and 

regular movement breaks

• keeping normal bedtime routines
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Setting up a learning environment

Support your child by creating a 

space that:

• is quiet and comfortable

• is in a public / family space (not in a 

bedroom)

• has an adult present who can 

monitor your child’s learning
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Wellbeing 

Tips for looking after your children 
during learning from home include:

• talking about what is happening

• helping your child to think about how 
they have coped with difficult 
situations in the past and reassuring 
them they will cope with this situation 
too

• exercising regularly

• encouraging children to keep in touch 
with family members and friends via 
telephone or email

Wamberal Public School
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Communicating with the school

Your child can communicate with the teacher 
through the Google Classroom learning 
management system.

Parent communications with the school are via 
the existing platforms of email or telephone call to 
the school.

It is important that parents are mindful that 
teachers are communicating with dozens of 
students and as such parent communications sent 
through the children’s classroom will not be 
responded to.
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Student communications with teachers

Teachers will be communicating with students 

within the Google Classroom learning 

management system.

Teachers will have set times for communications, 

and these will vary day to day.

It is important for you and your child to be patient 

when waiting for support or feedback.
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Accessing digital devices and the internet

You need to be aware of the department's 

Student Use of Digital Devices and Online Services Policy 

regarding technology, devices and the internet.

https://policies.education.nsw.gov.au/policy-library/policies/pd-2020-0471
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Digital citizenship
We recommend you take the time to explore the issues of 

digital citizenship and online safety and discuss these with 

your child.

It is important that during this period of remote learning we 

maintain safe and responsible use of information and 

communication technologies.

This includes the appropriate use of digital platforms, privacy 

and information protection , respectful communication and 

how to deal with issues online.

https://www.digitalcitizenship.nsw.edu.au/
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Managing behaviour 
Even though your child is at home they still need to comply 

with the school’s behaviour management policy.

Please refer to the following:

• Student Discipline in Government Schools Policy

• Behaviour code for students

• Bullying of Students – Prevention and Response Policy

• Student use of digital devices and online services

The expectations of your child and their required behaviour 

will be the same as face to face learning.

https://policies.education.nsw.gov.au/policy-library/policies/student-discipline-in-government-schools-policy?refid=285835
https://policies.education.nsw.gov.au/policy-library/associated-documents/behaviourcode.pdf
https://policies.education.nsw.gov.au/policy-library/policies/bullying-of-students-prevention-and-response-policy?refid=285835
https://policies.education.nsw.gov.au/policy-library/policies/pd-2020-0471

	Wamberal Public School 
	Learning From Home
	Learning From Home
	Learning From Home
	Learning From Home
	Learning From Home
	Learning From Home
	Learning From Home
	Learning From Home
	Slide Number 10
	Slide Number 11
	Slide Number 12

